
 

 

We are reaching out with some good news: having read through the self-assessment 

and evidence submitted for your educational establishment via the Computing Quality 

Framework, we are delighted to confirm that St Andrew's Church of England Primary 

School, Chinnor has demonstrated the required level of attainment and can therefore be 

awarded the NCCE Computing Quality Mark for excellence in computing curriculum 

delivery. 

 

Once again, congratulations on achieving the CQM! 

 

Kind Regards,  

The Computing Quality Framework Team 

National Centre for Computing Education (NCCE) 

 


